
Project Update: July 2016 
 
I presented the speed talk and poster in Conservation Asia 2016, conference. I was happy to 
know that our organisation Rufford supported for the conference. I acknowledged the Rufford 
Foundation in my presentation because my research and conservation project was possible 
only after the grant of Rufford. 
 

 

 


